
 BOWLS TASMANIA SOUTH  

 

Expressions of Interest -  

Greens Advisory Committee 
Expressions of interest are being sought from 

interested and suitably experienced men and women 

members to nominate as members of the BTS Greens 

Advisory Committee for the 2020-21 season. 

 

For further information please contact Rob McGuire 

on 0409 703 073. 

 

Expressions of interest must be in writing and 

submitted to the Secretary of Bowls Tasmania South, 

PO Box 832, Glenorchy or email 

bowls.south@bigpond.com  by Friday 14 August 2020. 

 

 

Rob McGuire 

Secretary 

Bowls Tasmania South 

mailto:bowls.south@bigpond.com

